
County Announces Road Closure – E.B. Hamilton Drive Due West of 
“West Haven Senior Village to Rutland Road” to begin on February 25th 
and remain closed until completion of project.   

 
ROAD CLOSURE -Tift County announced that E.B. Hamilton Drive will be closed from the Senior 
Housing area (West of Carpenter Road) to Rutland Road beginning February 25, 2019 until the 
construction project for that portion of roadway has been finished. That means that to access the 
Complex Area/ Friendly City Park everyone will have to go past the Public Works/Road Dept on Eight 
Street/Whiddon Mill Road and then TURN LEFT onto Upper TyTy Road (church on corner) and then 
TURN LEFT onto Rutland Road. At the Stop Sign/Intersection of E.B. Hamilton and Rutland Road the 
E.B. H. Complex/ Friendly City Park will be on your right. Please adjust your schedules accordingly. 
Thank you for your cooperation with this county road improvement.  

 

 
 
 

 


